Mr. Doug Goodall PO Box 6567 Reno, NV 89513-6567 (775) 530-8534

Nov 29, 2011

Jason King Nevada Division of Water Resources, 901. S. Stewart St., Suite 2002 Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: A 300-Mile Pipeline is Not the Answer.

Dear Jason King,

Great Basin National Park is an extraordinary place--remote, scenic, and treasured by millions of Americans who value our national park system. Plans to pump millions and millions of gallons from the park's vast ecosystem greatly threaten what is special about this place. I've been to Great Basin and I like the way it is now. Please do not support this project or any other project with potential to degrade the Park.

Just in case a threat to a National Park isn't reason enough, please consider that there are people's livelihoods at stake. I realize that not as many people live and work in that part of the state but they still deserve consideration too.

Don't forget what happened to Owens Valley after that was drained. The same thing will happen to parts of Nevada and Utah if this project is approved.

I appeal to you, Mr. King, to dismiss questionable, ecologically-unsound plans to pump and move water from one location in Nevada more than 300 miles to Las Vegas. I appeal to you to respect Nevada's sole national park and make certain the park's resources are sustained for generations to come.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration.

Sincerely, Mr. Doug Goodall